Hi there, I would like to make a submission to the digital television regulation consultation paper as follows.

I seek to have the restriction on FTA broadcasters forbidding them from broadcasting their primary channel in High Definition (HD) removed. In this manner, broadcasters will be free to ensure that premium sporting events (such as the recent Cricket World Cup, recent Asian Cup Grand Final, NRL State of Origin, and others) are televised in high definition. I also seek you amend the related regulations mandating sports listed on the antisiphoning list being broadcast on a primary channel unless the broadcaster gets permission to do otherwise.

With these regulations removed, it can then be made a commercial matter as to whether Australian broadcasters will bow to public pressure to display these premium sporting events in high definition.

I look forward to your reply.
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